
PROJECT OVERVIEW 
The Alaska Department of 
Transportation and Public 
Facilities (DOT&PF), 
in partnership with 
the Federal Highway 
Administration (FHWA) 
are proposing to resurface 
the Kenai Spur Highway 
between mileposts 29 
and 38. Repaving will help 
preserve the roadbed and 
make it last longer. It will 
also make for a smoother 
drive. This project will 
include limited additional 
improvements like 
culvert replacements and 
vegetation clearing. 

PURPOSE & NEED�
The pavement shows 
considerable wear, and 
the intent of the project 
is to preserve and extend 
the service life of the 
facility. 

PROPOSED WORK 
Resurfacing
Dig-outs 
Drainage improvements
Roadside hardware
Signing & striping
Utility relocations
Vegetation clearing 
Minor bridge repairs 
Safety improvements
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FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT:
Aaron Hunting, PE 

Alaska Department of Transportation & Public Facilities
Design Project Manager

907-269-0546 
aaron.hunting@alaska.gov

It is the policy of the DOT&PF that no one shall be subject to discrimination on the basis of race, color, na-
tional origin, sex, age, or disability, regardless of the funding source, including Federal Transit Administration, 
Federal Aviation Administration, Federal Highway Administration, Federal Motor Carrier Safety Administra-
tion, and State of Alaska funds. 

Additional project information can be found on the project website: 
https://dot.alaska.gov/creg/kshpp29-38/


